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From: ROGER N SALMONSEN <rogernbetty@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 4:24 AM
To: Zoning Inquiries
Subject: Regarding appeal on 242 SW 9th Street Pompano Beach, FL 33060
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TO:  Zoning Board of Appeals 
        Daniel H. Yaffe, Chairman 
 
 
Sir:   
 
In regards to the zoning appeal of the "Family Community Residence" located at 242 SW 9th Street, I think that the zoning 
appeal should be DENIED. 
 
I feel that our zoning laws were made to benefit ALL people of Pompano and have served our fine neighborhood well over 
55 years. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Roger Salmonsen 
981 Lyons Park Drive 
Pompano Beach, FL 33060 
 
 


